James Carver (EFDD). – Mr President, this is a point of order because, after 20 years in this place, the accounts still have not been signed off. So, as we come to vote on this year’s budget, could I make a request, on behalf of all Members of the European Parliament, that maybe the auditors can get their job done properly, and after 20 years we can see proper accounts?
